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0 6 0  J4G -- w cr Kimberley Pena 

From: Ann Cole 0 6 4  L-2 0 G - ldS 
Sent: 

To : Kimberley Pena 

cc: Hong Wang; Ann Cole 

Subject: FW: Documentl 

Attachments: Doc1 .doc 

Thursday, February 21,2008 11 :40 AM 

Please place the attached documents in the Dockets as requested. 

From: Roberta Bass 
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2008 11:37 AM 
To: Ann Cole 
Cc: Roberta Bass 
Subject: Documentl 

Please place the attached document in Docket Nos. 060122-WU and 060606-WS. Thank you. 

212 1 I2008 



P 

State of Florida 

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 0 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: February 20,2008 

TO: 

FROM: Lisa Polak Edgar, Commissioner 

Mary Andrews Bane, Executive Director 
Michael G. Cooke, General Counsel 

Several non-rate related issues were raised during the discussion of Aloha's request for 
an increase in rates at the last Agenda Conference. Those issues include the timing of the 
interconnection with Pasco County, a scheduled water facilities site visit, and the possibility of 
regulatory enforcement action by this Commission. I am requesting additional information, as 
outlined below, on each of these three issues. 

As to the pending interconnection with Pasco County, please provide a timeline and 
specific milestones for each step of the project. The party responsible for completion for each 
milestone should be identified. 

I understand the water facilities site visit scheduled for February 14'h was postponed. The 
participants should provide details of the circumstances resulting in the postponement, when the 
participants were notified of the delay, and whether the site visit has been rescheduled. 

Concerns were also heard regarding Aloha's compliance with the existing settlement 
agreement between Aloha, the Office of Public Counsel, and a customer representative. I am 
requesting that staff continue to review and analyze the status of the March 9,2006 settlement 
agreement and the necessary compliance activities of Aloha and other entities. If justified, staff 
should prepare a recommendation for the Commission to consider at the earliest possible Agenda 
Conference. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

cc: Matthew M. Carter 11, Chairman 
Katrina J. McMurrian, Commissioner 
Nancy Argenziano, Commissioner 
Nathan A. Skop, Commissioner 
John L. Wharton, Aloha Utilities, Inc. 
Stephen Reilly, Office of Public Counsel 
Wayne Forehand 
John H. Gaul 
Sandy Mitchell, Jr. 


